Grapa Ospidéal
Oirthear na hEireann
erelo nd East

Wexford General Hospital
Ospidéal Gineardlta Loch Garman

Hospital Manager’s Office
Tel: 053-9153156
E-Mail: Jacinta.Egan@hse.ie (P.A.)

13 February 2024

Deputy Duncan Smith, T.D.,

Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

Email: Duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 1831/24 -
Treatment Bays ~ Emergency Department

Dear Deputy Smith,

| refer to recent PQ.in relation to the number of treatment bays in the Emergency Department at
Wexford General Hospital. Please see breakdown below:

12 Rooms

2 Resuscitation Cubicles
2 Assessment Rooms

1 Procedure Room

7 Paediatric Rooms

I trust that the above information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely,

WB(W

LINDA O’LEARY,

HOSPITAL MANAGER.
Wexford General Hospital

- Newtown Road
Wexford
Y35Y17D
Tel: (053) 9153000
o 5l Fax: (053) 9141910




Egan, Jacinta

From: Gearoid Rennicks <grennicks@iehg.ie>
Sent: 15 January 2024 10:38

To: Egan, Jacinta

Subject: 1831/24

Dear Colleagues,

Please find a new PQ for your attention below. | would be most grateful if you could issue a response to me no later
than 22" January.

To ask the Minister for Health the number of treatment bays in the accident and emergency department at
Wexford General Hospital. -Duncan Smith

Thanking you in advance.

Gearoéid

Gearoid Rennicks

Oifigeach Sinsearach Preas | Gripa Ospidéal Oirthear na hEireann

1 Cearndg Chill Mhaighneann, Béthar Inse Chér, Baile Atha Cliath 8 D08 ET1W
Senior Press Officer | Ireland East Hospital Group

One Kilmainham Square, Inchicore Road, Dublin 8, D08 ET1W

grennicks@iehg.ie | (087) 3861921 | www.iehg.ie
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Qretand East

HOSPITAL RO

Ireland East Hospital Group: Mater Misericordiae University Hospital; St Vincent's University Hospital; Regional Hospital Mullingar; St
Luke's General Hospital, Carlow/Kilkenny; Wexford General Hospital; National Maternity Hospital; Our Lady's Hospital, Navan; St
Columcille's Hospital, Loughlinstown; St Michael's Hospital; National Orthopaedic Hospital Cappagh; Royal Victoria Eye and Ear
Hospital; The National Rehabilitation Hospital, Din Laoghaire.
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